

October 25, 2001

Mr. Anthony Zielinski
Council Administration Manager
Milwaukee Common Council
City Hall, Room 205
200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Re: "Title Only" Resolution

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

We wish to open a file regarding the proposed 2002-2006 agreement between the City of Milwaukee and the Milwaukee Public Library Foundation.

As always, thank you for your consideration of this "title only" resolution.

Sincerely,

Taj Schoening

**Business Operations Manager** 

Tay School

Library Board